






















MEMO 
To: Kristopher Byrd, Well Construction and Compliance Section Manager 

From: Joel Jeffery, Well Construction Program Coordinator 

Subject: Re-Review of Water Right Application G-18629 

Date: October 15, 2018 

The attached application was forwarded to the Well Construction and Compliance Section by Water 

Rights. Dennis Orlowski and Ben Scandella reviewed the application . Please see Dennis's and Ben's 

review and the well log. 

Applicant's Well #1 (MULT 1580): Based on information obtained from an on-site well inspection, it has 

been determined that Applicant's Well #1 does not compl y with current minimum well construction 

standards (See OAR 690 Divi sion 2 10). The water supply well report does not indicate the amount 

bentonite used to fill the upper annular space and therefore in order to determine the adequacy of the 

bentonite seal a field inspection of the well was conducted. The results of the inspection reveal that the 

well seal, and the top terminal height, do not meet minimum well construction standards . In order to meet 

minimum well construction standards, the well must be resealed with an approved grout and the casing 

height of the well must be extended. My recommendation is that the Department not issue a permit for 

Applicant's Well #1 (MULT 1580) unless it is brought into compliance with current minimum well 

construction standards or information is provided showing that it is in compli ance with current minimum 

well construction standards. 

Bringing Applicant' s Well #1 into compliance with minimum well construction standards may not satisfy 

hydraulic connection issues. 


